
GOOD NEWS 
 

It is a matter of pride to inform that both our Kabaddi Teams Men 
and Women have won gold medals in Kabaddi with huge margins and 
created history in the 13th South Asian Games held at Kathmandu, 
Nepal from 1.12.2019 to 10.12.2019. The young players under the 
guidance of competent and able coaches and managers gave wonderful 
and excellent performance. They brought glory to our Great Nation in 
the 13th South Asian Games. 
 

We congratulate our coaches, managers and players for their 
outstanding performance. It is a reward for sincere efforts. 
 

We wish that in future also, they will keep Indian Flag high in all 
the events. 
 

To encourage and motivate the coaches, managers and players of 
both the teams and to appreciate their performance and hard work, 
AKFI announces prize of Rs. One Lakh each to all of them. 
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